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Mentions  
Standard Speaker: Emergency center faces another delay 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/emergency-center-faces-another-delay-1.2231666 
 
Budget 
Record Argus News: Pa. running out of options for cash to pay bills  
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-08-
21/Front_Page/Pa_running_out_of_options_for_cash_to_pay_bills.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
WESA: Dam Removal Helps American Shad Return After Disappearing For Centuries 
http://wesa.fm/post/dam-removal-helps-american-shad-return-after-disappearing-
centuries#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Kiski the bald eagle, who aided recovery of species in Pa., succumbs to lead 
poisoning 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12642224-74/kiski-the-bald-eagle-who-aided-
recovery-of-species-in-pa-succumbs 
 
Post-Gazette: Game commission investigating fatal deer disease in Southwest Pa. 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/08/20/White-tailed-deer-viral-outbreak-fatal-
disease-Southwest-Pennsylvania-Game-Commission/stories/201708210038 
 
Climate Change 
York Dispatch: Perry takes issue with reports on climate record 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2017/08/19/oped-perry-takes-issue-reports-
climate-record/546600001/ 
 
Energy 
York Dispatch: TMI closure would hurt Yorkers 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2017/08/17/oped-tmi-closure-would-hurt-
yorkers/571720001/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Renewables in the Trump Era: Doomed or Too Big to Fail? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/renewables-in-the-trump-era-doomed-or-too-big-to-fail/  
  
Environmental Clean-Up 
Sharon Herald: Beauty blooms in shadow of former steel furnaces 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/business/beauty-blooms-in-shadow-of-former-steel-
furnaces/article_cfe936b0-7f99-50dd-87f2-e5d8bde8ca4f.html 
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Erie Times News: Erie Events to seek GAF site proposals in September 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20170821/erie-events-to-seek-gaf-site-proposals-in-september 
 
Mining 
Observer-Reporter: King Coal Show in Carmichaels looks back at industry’s history 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170819/king_coal_show_in_carmichaels_looks_back_at_industryx2019s_histo
ry 
 
Allegheny Front: Environmental Groups Score Legal Win in Longwall Mining Case 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/environmental-groups-score-legal-win-in-longwall-mining-
case/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Seriously, Pennsylvania, pass a severance tax already 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/seriously-pennsylvania-pass-a-severance-tax-already-
20170818.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: County council says safety is priority for pipeline 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20170818/county-council-says-safety-is-priority-
for-pipeline 
 
New Castle News: Shale drilling a revenue source, but must be regulated 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/opinion/letters_to_the_editor/shale-drilling-a-revenue-source-
but-must-be-regulated/article_50b6ea65-75e2-5be8-aec8-dbf0e560d5da.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Federal court rejects Constitution Pipeline’s lawsuit against NY 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/08/18/federal-court-rejects-constitution-
pipelines-lawsuit-against-ny/?_ga=2.176234534.288301709.1503320755-
882895250.1471610849 
 
Waste 
Express Times: How the Sands casino is turning waste to water 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/index.ssf/2017/08/how_the_sands_casino_is_tur
nin.html#incart_river_home 
 
FOX43: Cumberland County event helping residents get rid of hazardous waste 
http://fox43.com/2017/08/19/cumberland-county-event-helping-residents-get-rid-of-
hazardous-waste/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: City defends handling of complaints about now-collapsed building 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170819/city_defends_handling_of_complaints_about_now-collapsed_building  
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Water 
News Eagle: Understanding how to protect your drinking water 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20170817/understanding-how-to-protect-your-drinking-water 
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: Act 12, explained: Customers more likely to see rates rise with Pa.’s 
new water privatization process   
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/106526-act-12-explained-customers-more-
likely-to-see-rates-rise-with-pas-new-water-privatization-process?_topstory 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How does Pennsylvania grade its streams? It stocks the trout. 
http://www.philly.com/philly/health/how-does-pennsylvania-streams-shocks-trout-obama-
trump-waters-of-the-united-states-20170817.html 
 
State Impact: PA environmental regulators to consider health limits for PFOA 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/08/17/pa-environmental-regulators-to-
consider-health-limits-for-pfoa/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: State Sen. Stewart Greenleaf introduces PFC bill to help local 
towns with contamination costs 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/state-sen-stewart-greenleaf-
introduces-pfc-bill-to-help-local/article_1bcaf86f-272d-5eaa-9f08-
bee1378f5a23.html?hp=bottom-unwellhome 
 
Butler Eagle: Local water supplies OK 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20170819/NEWS01/708199889 
 
Times News: Slatington club plans first creek cleanup 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/aug/18/slatington-club-plans-first-creek-cleanup 
 
Erie Times News: Lake Erie swim to protest cuts to clean water programs moved to Sunday 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20170819/lake-erie-swim-to-protest-cuts-to-clean-water-
programs-moved-to-sunday 
 
Lebanon Daily News: More than 30 departments fight massive overnight fire at Weaber's Saw 
Mill 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2017/08/20/more-than-30-departments-fight-massive-
overnight-fire-weabers-saw-mill/584112001/ 
 
CBS21: Crews battle overnight fire at Weaber Lumber 
http://local21news.com/news/local/crews-still-on-scene-of-fire-at-weaber-lumber 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Outdoors writer, Ad Crable, revisits the source of the Conestoga River 
http://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/outdoors-writer-ad-crable-revisits-the-source-of-
the-conestoga/article_25ad3c28-837a-11e7-8eb9-6bbafe459f8a.html 
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Altoona Mirror: Borough sewer mandate unusual 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/08/borough-sewer-mandate-unusual/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Penn Township to discuss injection well concerns 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/penn-township-to-discuss-injection-well-
concerns/article_32ffdb93-3aef-525b-8c6b-fc4ca2f0b548.html 
 
WITF: Act 12, explained: Customers more likely to see rates rise with Pa.’s new water 
privatization process 
http://crossroads.newsworks.org/keystone-crossroads/item/106526-act-12-explained-
customers-more-likely-to-see-rates-rise-with-pas-new-water-privatization-process 
 
Lancaster Farming: Pennsylvania Contemplates Bottom-Up Bay Plan 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/pennsylvania-contemplates-bottom-up-bay-
plan/article_41736e09-11d1-50ad-8a1c-0f703359b12e.html\ 
 
Herald-Standard: Connellsville area officials look forward to call with FEMA about home buyout 
delays  
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/connellsville-area-officials-look-forward-to-
call-with-fema-about/article_f02bb575-9715-5ff1-bf06-497fe1777f31.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Heavy rain, flooding close some Allegheny County roads 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12635178-74/heavy-rain-flooding-close-some-allegheny-
county-roads 
 
Tribune-Review: Leechburg, Vandy basement flooding blamed on illegal downspout hookups 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12626395-74/leechburg-vandy-basement-
flooding-blamed-on-illegal-downspout-hookups 
 
Keystone Crossroads: Act 12, explained: Customers more likely to see rates rise with Pa.’s new 
water privatization process 
http://crossroads.newsworks.org/keystone-crossroads/item/106526-act-12-explained-
customers-more-likely-to-see-rates-rise-with-pas-new-water-privatization-process 
 
Allegheny Front: Pittsburgh Struggles to Fix Its Lead Problem 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pittsburghs-new-problem-lead/ 
 
Post-Gazette EDITORIAL: PWSA progress: The water authority makes strides for customers 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/08/19/PWSA-progress-The-water-
authority-makes-strides-for-customers/stories/201708310029 
 
Miscellaneous 
WJAC: 7 injured during severe weather at Richland Community Days, event canceled 
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http://wjactv.com/news/local/7-injured-during-severe-weather-at-richland-community-days-
event-cancelled  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Portion of Hendricks Creek stream improvement project completed 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2017-08-
19/Front_Page/Portion_of_Hendricks_Creek_stream_improvement_proj.html 
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